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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Michelle Hotzler <hotzlercon@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 3:08 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Re: List #20190001160

Dear Ms Burger, 
 
We oppose the licensing of 217 Mackubin street for use as a rental hall.  This use is not appropriate for a residential 
neighborhood.  The traffic, parking and noise generated with this type of operation would be very disruptive to the area 
residents.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Michelle Hotzler 
Resident and owner 472 Dayton Av 
Greg and Susan Hotzler 
Residents and owners 193 Mackubin Street Owners of 481 Dayton Av; 483 Selby Av; 453 Selby Av 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
> On Sep 13, 2019, at 12:28 PM, *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
>  
> Hello Ms. Hotzler, 
> This licensing process is separate from whatever happened previously. If you have concerns related to issuance of the 
Rental Hall license, please submit (or resubmit) them to me in writing. 
>  
> Thank you. 
>  
>  
>  
> Katie Burger 
> Executive Assistant 
> Saint Paul City Council 
> 15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
> Saint Paul, MN 55102 
> P: 651 266-8567 
> F: 651 266-8574 
> kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
>  
>  
>  
>  
>  
>  
> Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
>  
>  
> -----Original Message----- 
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> From: Michelle Hotzler [mailto:hotzlercon@msn.com] 
> Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 10:09 AM 
> To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
> Subject: List #20190001160 
>  
>  
> Dear Mr. Fischbach 
>          Mr. Haddow 
>  
>  
> Regarding the above referenced License application, we still object to the operation of a rental hall at 217 Mackubin 
street.   
>  
> My objections as well as the objections of neighbors, community members and the Ramsey Hill association previously 
submitted still hold true. 
>  
> Respectfully submitted, 
> Michelle Hotzler 
> 472 Dayton avenue 
>  
>  
>  
> Sent from my iPad 


